
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Long Island Vettes, Ltd.® 
Toys for Tots drop-off 

At Gaynor Brothers Detailing 

 

On Sunday, November 24, 2024, we are supporting Gaynor Brothers 
Detailing with their Toys for Tots efforts.  We will go to Gaynor 

Brothers located at 493-14 Johnson Ave. – Bohemia NY on Sunday, 
November 24, 2024.  Members should bring a toy and plan to arrive 

at 12:00 PM.   

Gaynor Brothers will be bringing the toys to the U.S. Marine Corps 
Reserve Toys for Tots Drive on December 1, 2024.  We would like to 
support them as they were a show sponsor for us and were also very 

generous to us at their tech session.  Please let John Albora 
know (cell 516-297-6908) if you are planning to attend. 

 


